
LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 

NOTICE OF REVIEW OF POLLING DISTRICTS AND POLLING PLACES 

1. The Local Government Boundary Commission for England has undertaken an Electoral 

Review of the London Borough of Bromley ward arrangements.  As a result of the review, 

there have been changes to the current ward boundaries which require alterations to the 

polling districts in them. 

 

2. Notice is hereby given that the London Borough of Bromley (“the Council”) is about to 

conduct a review of the polling districts, polling places and polling stations for use at both 

national and local elections to mirror the changes to the ward boundaries that fall within the 

London Borough of Bromley. 

 

3. The Acting Returning Officer for the parliamentary constituencies of Beckenham, Bromley & 

Chislehurst and Orpington has commented on the proposals and those representations will 

be published on the Council’s website in accordance with the timetable set out below. 

 

4. The Council would welcome the views from politicians, political parties, local residents 

(particularly disabled residents or any person or body with expertise in access for persons 

with any type of disability), community groups and other locally interested parties on the 

proposals and the Acting Returning Officer’s representations. 

 

5. Persons or bodies making representations should, if possible, give alternative places that 

may be used as polling places. 

 

6. Comments and representations may be made in writing: 

By email: carol.ling@bromley.gov.uk 

By post: Electoral Services Manager, Room E5, Civic Centre, Stockwell Close, 

Bromley BR1 3UH 

7. Documents relating to the review can be inspected at the Council’s website at 

www.bromley.gov.uk or at the Council’s offices 

 

8. Timetable for the review: 

Date     Detail 

27 September 2021 Publication of notice and Acting Returning Officer’s 

comments and proposals. 

27 September 2021   Start of public consultation period. 

29 October 2021   Public consultation period closes. 

30 November 2021 Final proposals considered at General Purposes & 

Licensing Committee. 

Ade Adetosoye OBE                         27 September 2021 

Chief Executive 

Acting Returning Officer/Electoral Registration Officer      
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